
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
The current situation of MINORITY rule has been disastrous for our country. The person who gets the 
most votes should win the election. 
Every vote in every state should have equal weight. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Debra Livingston 
PO Box 153 
Seaside, OR 97138-0153 
(000) 000-0000 
 
 
 

 


